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Student Life Portfolio
● Student Groups
● Family Care
● Mental Health

Nadia Dakdouki
U3 Microbiology and Immunology



Student 
Groups ● Review of Winter 2023 audit results

● Monthly listservs
● Student group bookings
● Review of clubs applications
● Club funding

○ Reviewing regulation and requirements for funding

● Club portal
○ Training sessions and implementation

● Creation of a Clubs Guidebook
● Planning Activities Night and Clubs Workshops

Clubs



Student 
Groups

● Monthly listservs
● Monthly check-ins
● Employee hiring and overview
● Finances

○ Review of budgets
○ Processing of credit cards

● Creation of a Services Guidebook

To come:

● Fall referendum - fee levies
● Services reviews

Services



Student 
Groups

● September 13 and 14, 2023
● 350+ tablers

○ Mix-up by McGill Athletics on September 14, caused 
some confusion with entrance and clean-up

Clubs Workshops
● September 23-24, plus make-up sessions and 

quizzes

To come:
● Games night!
● Winter Farmerʼs Market

Activities Night



Family 
Care

● Consistent enrolment - at max capacity
○ Continually looking to expand

● Setting up volunteer program

Other Initiatives
● Potential PGSS collaboration for Family 

Evenings
● JBSCE (Joint Board-Senate Committee on 

Equity) Family Care Subcommittee

To come:
● Family Care policy to be developed

SSMU Daycare and Nursery



Mental 
Health

Mental Health Committee
● Continues to meet every week

○ Advocacy Coordinator hiring
○ establishment of Advocacy and Outreach Committees

● Mental Illness Awareness Week
● Check-ins with:

○ Dean of Students
○ Wellness Hub
○ Keepme.safe

■ Contract renewal in Winter 2024

● Mental Health Roundtable

To come:
● Implementation of Talking Groups



Other 
Initiatives

Get Involved Workshop
● Collaboration with CL&E to host a workshop for 

incoming students
● Meet and greet after presentation with other 

faculty associations and McGill services

Discover McGill
● SSMU tabled all day
● Great experience getting to interact with first 

years!


